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Carey Certo

From: Beth Murrow <bettyelaine@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 3:38 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Tennis Bubble

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open a�achments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expec�ng the content. If you recognize the sender as a city employee and you 
see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert bu�on to redirect the email for ITD 
review. 
 
 
Hello, 
 
My name is Beth Murrow. I am a mother of 3 students in the Camas School District. I am wri�ng in today in support of 
the tennis bubble at Camas High School. I think the benefits of having covered outdoor space are innumerable. We are 
experiencing our first season of girls tennis and have been blown away by how frequently the rain impacts prac�ce and 
matches. It would be such a huge boost to the tennis program (which is quite large!) and suppor�ng so many young 
athletes. I know all of the tennis players would benefit but I can imagine a covered outdoor space at the high school will 
go a long way for so many other programs as well, from PE to a dry space for other ac�vi�es and clubs to meet. This feels 
like a win solu�on for the en�re district. 
Please help make Camas even be�er by helping make the bubble happen! 
 
Thanks, 
Beth Murrow 
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